From: Nash, Chris 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 4:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reception at the Cardinal's Mansion

Steve,

I wanted to follow up on our previous communique and inform you that I did end up going to the Cardinal’s mansion last night for a small reception with the Cardinal and other area religious leaders in support of a mutually beneficial resolution over their not-for-profit water exemption and to underscore the need for positive collaboration on future issues before us.  Roughly 15-20 people were in attendance and light appetizers and refreshments were served.


Please let me know if you need any further details.

Thanks,

Chris

